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Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Kellam de Forest <deforek@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 8:23 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Hoop structures

Categories: Public Comment

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
c/o Clerk of the board 
105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101  

sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us  

Options for Hoop Structures Ordinance Amendment Project  
 
Dear Supervisors, 
 
In your consideration of this item, please keep in mind the visual impact of these structures. Tourists and residents 
alike enjoy the wide open vistas that the rural areas our County offer. Every effort should be taken to not have these 
hoop structures visible from Federal highways and State and County roads, 
 
Do they have to be white? Is there a less obtrusive color available? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kellam de Forest 
3010 Foothill Road 
Santa Barbara 


